L ——=.,

From: Wayne Gallichan | N

Sent: 21 March 2016 13:37

To: Mike King; |

Subject: FW: Communication regarding participation in the golf outing
fyi

Wayne Gallichan

Director, Inward Investment and International Trade Locate Jersey Department of Economic Development, Tourism,
Sport and Culture

| States of Jersey | 7th Floor Cyril Le Marquand House | St Helier |

| Jersey | JE4 8UL

www.locatejersey.com<http://www.locatejersey.com/>
Follow us on twitter @locatejersey | Find us on LinkedIn and join the discussion

From: [

Sent: Monday, March 21, 2016 1:14 PM

To: Wayne Gallichan ||l NG

C:
I

Subject: Communication regarding participation in the golf outing
Hello Wayne,

| wanted to reach out to you to express our sincere apologies for the situation regarding the communication with
Lucy Stephenson and the Evening Post. When JJij was first contacted by Lucy it now appears that clearly she did
so under false pretense suggesting that she was seeking to report on the results of the golf outing. Disappointing,
but that is the tact that some reporters choose to take.

In that exchange i}, in an effort to simply share the truth, sent part of a message between you and |JjJjj thatjjjij
clearly should not have sent. While this is regrettable | do want to assure you that we were not trying to violate the
trust we share, rather simply to inform the questioner of the fact that you did not participate in the golf. | have
spoken to [Jl] 2and the entire Mining Indaba team regarding this incident to ensure that it does not happen in the
future.

We are very sorry if this has caused additional challenges for you. Again, we meant no harm but do regret the
manner in which this was handled. Please accept our sincere apologies and please do not hesitate to contact me

with any questions or further discussion.

We truly appreciate the support of Jersey for the Mining Indaba and do hope this incident will not disrupt the strong
relationship we have forged in the past few years.

With regards,

Mining Indaba



www.miningindaba.com<http://www.miningindaba.com>

Follow me on twitter
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